
WHAT'S DECKING

OUR HALLS THIS

CHRISTMAS?

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Carers, and Friends of South Wingfield Primary School,

We hope you are keeping safe and well.  Thank you to everyone who attended our
virtual AGM, it was excellent!  We were able to elect the new committee for the year
and kicked off some fundraising initiatives.  

In this issue, we would like to announce our festive plans!  We realise that times are
tough and uncertain, but we beg you to support our activities if you can.  Every
penny we raise goes back to things that will benefit the children in some way, and
we cannot do it without your help!

As always, we would be delighted to hear from you if you have any ideas for
fundraising events, or if there is something you would like us to raise money for.  If
you haven't already done so, please 'like' and follow us on Facebook so you can stay
updated with our news.

Thank you once again for your continued support, it is very much appreciated.  

Hope you all have a wonderful Christmas, and that 2021 brings good cheer to us all! 

SOUTH WINGFIELD
PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA

swptfa@gmai l . com T:  01773  832890

THE FESTIVE

EDITION:

Chr istmas  Eve  Bags  -

just  £5 .50 ,  a  real  t reat .

L imited  avai labi l i ty  so

order  yours  today !

Other  bits . . . .

PTA  Raff le

Tote  Bags

Chr istmas  Cards

Fest ive  Competi t ions  -

Chr istmas  Pet  or  Teddy

Sel f ies  and  Fest ive

Lego  -  enter  now !

Pantomime  -  A  v i r tual

screening  of  Cinderel la

for  al l  the  school



A book (may or may not be Christmas themed)
Sweet treats (chocs and candy canes)
A biscuit for Santa
A pom pom craft kit
Lucky dip toy
Magic reindeer food
A magic Santa key OR a believe bell

The PTA Santa Elves have prepared some Christmas
Eve bags which are for sale at £5.50 each.  Each bag
will include:

Numbers are limited! So please order by Monday 7th
December, delivery will be last week of term.  

To reserve yours, please email at swptfa@gmail.com.
Payment via PayPal using same email or link
https://www.paypal.me/SWPTFA. Please use Friends
and Family and on the message include your child's
name and class.

FESTIVE COMPETITIONS        
We would like to invite you and your children to take part in the two festive competitions that we are running.  The first
is a Christmas Pet Selfie competition - who can create the best festive photo of your pet (or teddy, if you prefer).  The
second is a Festive Lego Build.  Enter one or both, as many times as you want, £1 per entry.  Prizes will be awarded for
creativity and execution!

Like the Halloween Pumpkin Carving competition, please email your entries to swptf@gmail.com.  Payment via PayPal
using the same email or link https://www.paypal.me/SWPTFA.  Please use Friends and Family and on the message
include your child's name and class.

FESTIVE BAGS    PANTOMIME        

We are delighted to announce that we have booked a
virtual pantomime of Cinderella by Eva Long
Productions which will be screened to all the children in
their bubbles during the last week of term. Light
refreshments will be provided for the children to enjoy
during the interval too! 

If your child isn't in school on the day it is screened,
please let us know and we will arrange for the link to be
sent to you to view at home.

OTHER BITS....        
Tote bags are still available to purchase at a cost of £4 - a lovely Christmas gift.  These can be bought through the
SchoolMoney system.  Please note, these were produced last school year so won't have this year's Reception children on.

Big PTA Raffle - it is not too late to buy tickets!  Entries close on 7th December.  Just £3 will get you 12 entries into the
raffle with a chance to win big money prizes - £5,000 per draw!  Get your tickets by following the link below.
https://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/support/south-wingfield-primary-school-de55

Christmas cards - sadly, due to COVID restrictions, the school have requested that children do not bring Christmas cards
into school.  However, we will be providing a large card for all children to sign and put up in the classrooms.

Cookbook - this has been postponed until next year, so there is still time for you to get your baking head on!


